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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

DATE: JANUARY 21, 2021 

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

 

FROM: JIM JORDAN, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY & EMERGENCY 

PREPAREDNESS 

  DEBBIE LARSON, PUBLIC SAFETY COORDINATOR  

 

SUBJECT: FALSE ALARM REPORT 

 

MEETING  

DATE: JANUARY 25, 2021 

 

 

SUMMARY INFORMATION: 

 

The False Alarm Program was designed to protect lives and property.  If properly installed, they 

are a real asset.  If misused or not maintained, they become a liability, and spend a significant 

amount of money and wasted person hours. 

 

The attached chart is a summary for the number of false alarms received by the Malibu/Lost 

Hills Sheriff’s Department for the months of October - December 2020.  Monthly total false 

alarms were:  October – 37; November - 46; December - 28.  

 

Please review the attached False Alarm Report that shows yearly, quarterly and monthly totals 

for 2019 and 2020. Also included are the number of additional notices sent out as well as the 

breakdown of business false alarms vs. residential false alarms. 

  

 

ATTACHMENTS:   False Alarm Quarterly Report (October - December 2020) 


